
Dear Parents, 

We hope you are all still keeping well and safe. Thank you once 

again for the wonderful range of work posted last week. We had 

some absolutely fantastic fruit kebab pictures! 

This week, as part of our theme work, we will be continuing to 

focus on food and where these come from.  

During this week we will be using a text called ‘The world came 

to my place toady’. If you don’t have access to this book, you 

can follow the text and listen to the story using this link on 

Youtube: 

‘The world came to my place today’ link: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SxoHo-xCjFM 

 

• Retell the story using pictures. 

• Try naming all of the different foods in the story and 

pictures. 

• Can you make a list all of the different places mentioned in 

the story? 

• Can you show where these places are on a world map? 

• What comes from each place? Can you draw a picture of the 

food or item on a world map? 

• Find out where other foods you eat come from and add them 

to your world map. 

• Write a book review for the story and post it to us on 

Seesaw. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SxoHo-xCjFM


We will be posting suggestions for activities you might like to do, 

but please do what is manageable for you at home. These will be 

based on what we are covering in school with the children. 

 

Also this week in school we will be continuing to use the Oak 

National Academy lessons for English and Maths and we will 

also be doing a daily Letters and Sounds phonics session. Please 

continue to use these links below to access the daily lessons: 

https://classroom.thenational.academy/schedule-by-year/ 

https://wandleenglishhub.org.uk/lettersandsounds  

Please note that on the Oak National Academy you need to go to 

the schedule and choose Year 1. We are working from the current 

week which is week 10 lessons starting 29th June. If you select 

subjects, you get different lessons from previous weeks so please 

go back to the schedule. 

If you are enjoying the BBC Bitesize daily lessons or you want 

some more Maths or English work please continue to use these 

as well, remembering to send us posts of your work.  

To add to the daily Maths work, we will continue to post some 

Numberblocks tasks each week and the episodes can be found on 

BBC iplayer.  

Please continue to post pieces of work, as we will save these into 

your child’s digital journal. We will not be able to comment on 

every piece of work, but we will look at all work posted through 

the week.  

If you have any questions or need any support, please message 

us via the Seesaw parent app. 

 

Mrs Gregory and Mrs Musters 

https://classroom.thenational.academy/schedule-by-year/
https://wandleenglishhub.org.uk/lettersandsounds

